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Dear Medboard members,

My family and I are against the proposed changes to Medical Board Code of
Conduct for various reasons such as belows:

Adherence to the code extends beyond arguments about science to the realms of
personal ethics and religious beliefs. Indeed, the whole purpose of the paragraph
is likely to be focussed on societal values. The new code would prevent doctors
from speaking plainly on matters that challenge their conscience. These matters
include euthanasia, late term abortions, childhood gender dysphoria, legalisation
of recreational marijuana, outcome of children adopted by same sex partners etc.

Contrary to the suggestion by AHPRA that ‘community trust’ will be ensured by
limitation of comment, it could be argued ‘community trust’ will be reduced by the
knowledge that the medical profession will only speak with one voice because of
the silencing power of AHPRA.

Kind regards,

Jenny Yang
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